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HADLEY JUNIOR HIGH
HOME OF THE WILDCATS

2022 8th GRADE PROMOTION

Hadley Junior High Athletic Field; 240 Hawthorne Blvd, Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Friday, May 27, 2022. The ceremony will begin at 4:00 PM. We ask all graduates to be in the 8th grade wing of the
building by 3:30 PM. There is limited supervision prior to 3:15, so please do not arrive early.

This is an outside promotion ceremony and we plan on holding the ceremony in all types of weather.
If the weather is significantly poor or dangerous, we will move the ceremony inside the building.

Rain Plan
4:00 PM Students w/last name A-L
5:30 PM Students w/last name M-Z

All graduates will be seated in chairs facing a stage. There will be a processional.

There is no limit to the number of family members. Families should bring their own chairs for comfort and mobility
around the athletic field; there will be some school chairs available for special circumstances.

e Camp chairs, blankets, lawn chairs, wagons, etc. are acceptable
® Please do not bring illegal items for schools onto D41 grounds.
® Please try to avoid taller items, such as tents or umbrellas

Live Streaming of the event will be available! D41.org/hadleypromotion

A professional photographer from Grad Images will take photos of students as they receive their diplomas.
Proofs will be mailed to your home. Once you receive the proof, you can purchase pictures if desired.

Several banners and balloon arches, purchased by our PTA, will be stationed around the school as a
backdrop for family pictures.

We will have the washrooms at the back of our cafe open for emergencies.

For the promotion ceremony, students are expected to dress in school appropriate attire and adhere to
the school dress code.

Students who complete the required course of study will receive a diploma. Attendance at the ceremony is not
required to receive the diploma. Diplomas will be issued to students during the ceremony.

Students are required to be in attendance for school on the morning of May 27. Student dismissal is at 11:30 AM.
Please inform the office no later than May 20 if your son/daughter will not be attending the promotion ceremony
on May 27.

Promotion ceremony is a privilege and may be revoked due to excessive disciplinary referrals or by creating a
situation of severe safety, health, or disruption at school.

At the end of the school year, your child’s education records are sent to Glenbard West High School. If your child
will not be attending Glenbard West in the fall, please notify the 8" grade guidance counselor, Emmah Welsh, at
ewelsh@d41.org or Nataly Trujillo at ntrujillo@d41.org as soon as possible. If needed, call (630) 790-6450 for
assistance.

** This and all other information will be posted on our website at http://www.d41.org/site/Default.aspx?PagelD=17
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